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I’m a parent, resident, tax-payer, voter, and recreationist of Oregon. I want our state 

to become safer in the face of growing conflict and social division. The conditions put 

forth in the policy are entirely reasonable and still accommodate responsible gun 

ownership.  

 

Please use your office to promote gun safety and public safety for all.  

 

Respectfully, 

Roslyn Gray 


